
     

  

 

   

  

    

  

   

 

       

        

    

 

       

     

        

 

   

 

      

     

       

 

        

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING OF THE TWELFTH CIRCUIT 
JUDICIAL NOMINATING COMMISSION 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
January 4, 2023 

CONTACT; Alvin K. Brown, Chair, 
Twelfth Circuit Judicial Nominating Commission 

TELEPHONE: 941-953-2825 

The Twelfth Circuit Judicial Nominating Commission will meet on January 11, 2023, at 

10:30am., via teleconference. Please e-mail Alvin K. Brown at alvin@akbrownlaw.com 
for call-in information. 

During the meeting there will be discussion of the action items in response to the letter 
from the Governor’s General Counsel regarding the Sarasota County Court vacancy 
created by elevation of Judge Dana Moss to the Twelfth Circuit Court. 

Issues to be discussed: 

1. Establish a timeframe for selection to fill the vacancy; 
2. Establish future meeting dates; 
3. Take up any other business of the commission. 

If you require additional information, please contact Alvin K. Brown, Chair, at 941-953-

2825 or alvin@akbrownlaw.com. 
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